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EXPLANATION 
 

 Star City Broadcasting, LLC (“Star City”) hereby provides the following explanation to 
the certification that is being made in this license renewal application relating to the placement of 
certain items in this station’s online public inspection file: 
 

The issues/programs lists for Q2 2018, Q3 2018, Q1 2019 and Q2 2019, although compiled 
on their respective due dates, were not uploaded on time to the station’s FCC-hosted public 
inspection file, but they all are currently uploaded.  The reports for Q3 2019, Q4 2019, Q1 2020 
and Q2 2020 were uploaded on time. 

 
This ministerial error accrued solely due to inadvertent administrative oversight under a 

previous management regime and, as soon as current station management discovered the problem, 
it was promptly rectified.  In addition, the current station management has implemented internal 
procedures to ensure that this error is not repeated.   
 

   
 


